
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 16/10/2024 2:34:44 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

16/10/2024

MISS Georgie Lewin
- 39 Tasman RD
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: DA2024/1091 - 5 / 1 Careel Head Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Avalon Beach doesn’t need a Dan Murphys. The current proposal is unnecessary and will
cause a lot of traffic congestion and danger.




